
HECTOR SCHOOL DISTRICT
Minutes of Board of Education Regular Meeting

December 13,  2022
The Hector School District Board of Education met in regular session on Tuesday December 13, 2022 in the
High School boardroom.  Board members present included Carolyn Cook, Misty Barnett, Hunter Huffman and
Katie Baker.  Board member Russell Hill was absent. Superintendent Dr. Mark Taylor was also present. The
meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by board President Misty Barnett.

I. Visitors to the meeting included Michelle Brown and Melody Crane.

II. The board with a motion from Misty Barnett and a second from Hunter Huffman voted 4-0 to approve the
agenda and the minutes of the November meeting.

III. Superintendent Dr. Mark Taylor presented the November financial reports. The board with a motion from
Carolyn Cook and a second from Katie Baker approved the reports 4-0.

IV. Personnel- Superintendent Dr. Mark Taylor recommended to the board to accept the resignation of Abbigail
Nelson as paraprofessional. The board with a motion from Hunter Huffman and a second from Carolyn
Cook approved 4-0.

V. Superintendent Dr. Mark Taylor recommended to the board to approve the transfer of two students to
Atkins. The board with a motion from Misty Barnett and a second from Katie Baker approved 4-0.

VI. The January meeting was set for the 12th at 6:00 p.m.

VII. The board with a motion from Carolyn Cook and a second from Misty Barnett voted 4-0 to adjourn the
meeting at 5:51 p.m.

________________________ ______________________________
Board President, Misty Barnett Board Secretary, Katie Baker


